
The Traill County Commissioners came to order in special session on Monday, April 25, 2022 at 1:30 p.m. with the 
following members:  Commissioners Eblen, Elliott, Nesvig and Amb in person and Commissioner Young via Webex.  
Also attending via Webex, Sheriff Steve Hunt and Assistant DES Director Ben Gates. 
 
PURPOSE OF THE SPECIAL MEETING:  Flooding Emergency Disaster Declaration 
 
On Saturday, April 23, 2022, Commissioner Nesvig signed an emergency declaration due to extreme flooding caused 
by rain and snow fall melts.  On motion of Young, seconded by Amb and carried to ratify the emergency declaration 
and allow the Chairman and Auditor to sign the emergency declaration as of today. 
 
UPDATES:  Hunt said some roads remain closed with Corwyn Martin, Road superintendent documenting areas of 
damage.   
 
There being no further business to be brought before the Board, the meeting was adjourned at 1:40 p.m. to meet in 
regular session on Tuesday, May 3, 2022 at 8:00 a.m. 
 
Attest: 
Glenda Haugen, Auditor     Ken Nesvig, Chairman 
 

 


